
We would like to take the time to acknowledge and thank those of you who are working so
diligently on the COVID-19  crisis, whether your teams are on the front lines, or working behind the
scenes. We appreciate all of you and the work being done to keep our communities safe and
healthy.  Below are some resources that may be beneficial to your teams. Please feel free to
circulate these resources amongst your members, community organizations and hospitals.  Please
click on the images below to be re-directed to the resources.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR ADDITIONAL RESOURCES PLEASE REACH OUT TO KARMAH MCILVAIN
AT KMCILVAIN@ACOG.ORG
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COVID-19 RESOURCES FROM AIM PARTNERS

https://blackmamasmatter.org/bmhw/
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Maternal-Health-Learning---Innovation-Center---MHLIC-Newsletter-April-2020.html?soid=1134111219713&aid=DjXR4ti2ZDs
https://priority.ucsf.edu/
https://www.smfm.org/covid19
https://www.marchofdimes.org/pregnancy/your-birth-plan.aspx
https://www.acog.org/topics/covid-19
https://safehealthcareforeverywoman.org/aim-program/

